15 November 2007

Tribal Government Services

Bureau of Indian Affairs

MS 4513 MIB - FAY & 202~ 80/-15/L
1859 C. Street, NW

Washington, DC 20240

RE: Ute Partition Act of 1954 and BIA implementation thereof
Dear Tribal Government Services:

At the urging of Senator Orrin Hatch, we are writing to request your cooperation in producing any and
all BIA records of any kind pertaining to the enactment, implementation, and enforcement of the Ute
Partitioning Act (1954).

We recognize that filling a request like this can be time and attention demanding; Senator Hatch will be
contacting you very soon to ask that your response to this request be expedited .

We appreciate your efforts, and thank you in advance.

‘mmém)%u

Oranna Bumgarner Felter

Terminated Uinta Band Member of the Ute Indian Tribe of Utah
Post Office Box 465

Fort Duchesne, Utah 84026

Phone: 435.722.3220





